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Circular 2/59 5th March, 1959.

Dear Fellow Member
Lectures

I am now able to give you particulars of the two remaining Lectures of 
this winter's series. Both will be given at the Mansion, Church Street, 
at 8 p.m.

On Wednesday, March 18th, Mr. W.H.E. Rivett, F.C.S., F.L.S., P.A.I.W.E., 
the Secretary of the Dorking and District Naturalists’ Society, will 
talk on "Geology and Evidence of Early Reptiles in the Dorking Area".
Mr. Rivett will illustrate his talk with drawings, maps and specimens, and 
as well as discussing the geology of the whole area, will describe finds 
made in brick-workings near Ockley.

On Wednesday,' April 15th, your Chairmen, Captain A.W.G. Lowther, F.S.A., 
A.R.I.B.A., will speak about "Roman Remains in the Leatherhead Area". If 
you are not already familiar with this subject, Captain Lwther's talk will 
help to give you a general picture of the district in Roman times, with 
special reference to the structures at Ashtead, revealed during his excava­
tions some years ago. There will of course be slides to illustrate this 
Lecture.

I would like to remind you that guests are welcome at all our Lectures, 
but in order to help meet the ever-increasing cost of running the Society, 
Members axe asked to contribute one shilling for each guest present. This 
sum should be paid to your Programme Secretary, Miss Harrison, at the 
meeting.

Quite a number of you have been good enough to pay your subscriptions in 
response to my note in the last circular. I understand, however, that there 
are still some outstanding, and I would like to appeal to you, if you have 
not yet paid, to let your Treasurer have your 10/- as quickly as possible.
Tn case you are not certain where to send it, the Treasurer is:

1958 - 59 Subscriptions

Mr. S.E.D. Fortescue 
135, Lower Road, 
Great Bookham.

Yours sinoerely,
KEUMETH WAITE

Secretary.


